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Burkindine proposed an amendment to our By-Laws.  He proposed to increase our twelve-member board of directors to fifteen.  Accomplishing this within the structure of our current election process, we would add a fifth director with this years’ vote and a final additional director at next years’ vote as we already added one last year due to the tie for the fourth position.  The official motion is as follows:  Burkindine moves to amend the current By-Laws to increase the number of Directors from the existing number of twelve (12) Directors to fifteen (15) Directors.  Rowe second this motion as written.  The following voted in favor of the motion:  Berger, Burkindine, Scholler, Krull, Reynolds, Gregg, Gordon, Splettstaszer and Rowe.  The following voted against:  McGuire, Osborn and Hightower.  Nees chose to abstain.  As we are currently at thirteen directors, nine votes were needed to approve the motion and by count, we had nine votes in favor, so the motion to increase the number of board Directors from twelve (12) to fifteen (15) passes. 


2020					2019					2018
Barry Gordon				Clint Berger				Tim Burkindine
Bobby Gregg				Larry Hightower			Steve Krull
Rocky Osborn                                               Bob Reynolds                                                Donna McGuire                                                                                               
Susan Scholler			              Randy Rowe			              Bill Nees
Mark Splettstaszer						

